LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



                                                                18th December, 2006


Briefing commenced:
    9.30 a.m.

"
ended:
  10.20 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - Leader of the Council (in the Chair)



Councillor Lancaster - Deputy Leader of the Council



K. Brady - Assistant Chief Executive



S. Wildman - Director of Marketing and Communications



D. Brown - Head of Community Safety



M. Vickers - Director of Change 



A. Williams - Strategic Director of Community, Health and Social Care   



J. Farrell - Principal Executive Officer                             



P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 27th November, 2006 
	Agreed. 



	2.
	Local Strategic Partnership - Representation
	Community representation on the Local Strategic Partnership was discussed, and the Leader of the Council undertook to speak to Sheila Murtagh on this matter.



	3.
	Identity Cards
	AGREED:   THAT the Head of Community Safety produce a paper on identity cards for consideration in the New Year.



	4.
	Urban Regeneration Company Business Plan
	AGREED:   THAT the Urban Regeneration Company Business Plan be submitted at a Leader's briefing, for discussion with Chris Farrow, in order to determine whether it should be submitted to the Cabinet.



	5.
	Triathlon
	The Strategic Director of Community, Health and Social Care submitted a report on the future strategy for the International Triathlon Union event in Salford.

AGREED:   THAT a decision on the report be deferred pending its perusal by the Deputy Leader of the Council; and that, in the meantime -

(a) the funding of the triathlon event from within the existing budget be noted; and

(b) the Strategic Director of Community, Health and Social Care (i) draft a report for scrutiny on this matter and (ii) finalise the contract for signing.

	6.
	Community Safety
	The Head of Community Safety reported on -

(a) a petrol bomb at Salford Police Station; 

(b) a protest outside the house of a rabbi in the City; 

(c) the finding of a motor car in the City that might have been used in connection with a murder in Liverpool; and

(d) an arrest for the procession of firearms.



	7.
	Council for Voluntary Service
	The Director of Change reported on matters relating to the Salford Council for Voluntary Service.



	8.
	Stronger Safer Communities Fund
	The Assistant Chief Executive reported on matters relating to the Stronger Safer Communities Fund       mid-year review.



	9.
	Marketing Update
	The Director of Marketing and Communications reported on press releases for the Advertiser newspaper.



	10.
	West Salford
	The Deputy Leader of the Council referred to the lack of senior officer representation at the West Salford steering group

AGREED:   THAT the Assistant Chief Executive investigate this matter.



	11.
	Irwell City Park
	The Leader of the Council reported on Irwell City Park funding.



	12.
	Hackney Carriages
	AGREED: THAT an item on hackney carriages be placed on the agenda for a future briefing.
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